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Work Sessions 
Take place at 

 
HOOTON PARK 

On Wednesday and Thursday 
And Occasional Weekends 

 
Please Contact 

Colin Schroeder (colinschroeder@hotmail.com) 
or 

Dave Arkle (d.arkle@ntlword.com) 
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Dicko’s photo shows I guess Avian EBZM where ? Stockport ? Malcolm on the left John K in white 
shirt and tie and Paul Connatty in the cockpit but who are the other five ? 
 
 

 

This photo shows the far right hand 
corner of the floor in hut 28, 
Stewart and I have removed the 
Badly damaged concrete and 
several inches of ash and earth. 
Rubble  is being used as a base 
followed by a mixture of sharp sand 
and stone, this will be followed by 
five inches of concrete. The old 
floor was just two inches of a very 
sandy looking mix, this and the roof 
of the annex are our priority 
projects this summer. 
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These three photos show typical damage to the pillars and walls above the annex on hangar 
one and are the cause of the water entering the building, hopefully we will have some decent 
weather this summer enabling us to carry out repairs. 
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Two pictures from Old Warden taken during the September Air Show 2012, the Bristol Boxkite 
above and below the Avro Triplane, imagine making and fitting all those wires !!  
 
 
 

 


